
 

 

NOTICE 

 
       RELOCATION OF BLOEMFONTEIN RSC 

 
 

The Bloemfontein Regional Service Centre will be relocating to new 
premises from Friday,14 June 2024. 

 

New location is as follows: 
 

Nobel House 
196 Nelson Mandela Drive 

Brandwag 
Bloemfontein 

 

 
 

For more information contact (051) 411 0451 
 


